
 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

We regret to advise that due to circumstances beyond our control, 

the following line as advertised in the “Black Friday Super Sale” [On 

Sale 09/11/2023 – 07/12/2023] catalogue, may not be available in 

your store. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 


